

COVINGTON COUNCIL NEWS

www.covington-oh.gov

Issue 58 10/01/2017

Covington
Government Center
1 South High Street

Hours 8 A.M. – 4:30 P.M. Monday – Friday

Phone 937.473.3420

Mayor Edward L. McCord

Village Administrator *Michael Busse*

Council PresidentR. Scott Tobias

Council Members

Lois Newman
Joyce Robertson
Judy Smith
Keith Warner
Bud Weer

Council Meetings 7:00 P.M. 1st and 3rd Mondays of each month.

Planning & Zoning Meeting 7:00 P.M. 3rd Wednesday of each month.

Curbside Leaf Pickup

Curbside Leaf Pickup will begin the week of October 9th and continue through the first week of December. Village staff will complete the curbside leaf pickup as their schedule allows. Yard waste should be placed in the leaf piles and will be picked up at the same time that leaves are picked up. Sticks and brush should be kept separate and should not be placed in the leaf piles.

Columbus Day

Village office will remain open on Columbus Day. All village services including trash services will remain on the normal schedule.

October Events

Fields of Grace will be hosting the Trunk or Treat event at the village park Saturday October 21st from 1 to 3 P.M.

Covington Police Auxiliary / Noon Optimists Costume Contest will be held on Wright Street Thursday October 26th @ 7:00 P.M.

Village Wide Trick or Treat Tuesday, October 31st - 6:00 to 8:00 P.M.

Winter Weather Is Approaching

With the great fall-like weather that we are experiencing, it is difficult to think about the approaching winter season.

The Covington Street Department will continue to work hard to keep your streets clear and safe. Due to budget constraints and the concern for the effects of salt on our environment, the Street Department will continue to limit the use of salt to main routes and intersections.

As a result of these conservation efforts we will have a higher potential for ice and snow covered streets. Please plan to reduce your speed and keep a safe distance from other vehicles when traveling on residential streets this winter.

Village Wide Fire Hydrant Flushing is scheduled to be completed the week of September 25, 2017